
 

 

BBPS/GAR/PC/589/2022-23            24th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to take the opportunity to thank each one of you for your untiring support and 

coordination for the successful culmination of session 2022-23. 

The new session (SATRARAMBH) will begin on 3 April 2023. 

The timing will be- 

School Timings 

   PS & PP:  8:30 am to 1:00 pm 

   I - XII:   7:45 am to 2:05 pm 

  Recess Time: 11:25 am to 11:45 am 

 

We look forward to meeting our students soon. Make sure to be punctual and regular to school. 

 

All the best for the new beginning!!!! 

 

 

Regards 

Team BBPS Gadarwara 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


